NURSERY AND EARLY LEARNERS NEWSLETTER
SUMMER TERM

Staff
Nurserg Miss Ferens (Nursery Lead), Miss Ford and Miss Hodgson
Early Learners: Mrs McLean (2’s lead)

Communication !

We will be continuing to use Classdojo as our
primary method of communication. Please use the
messaging services on Classdojo if you need to
speak to Miss Ferens. We will use Tapestry to record
observations of children’s activities and progress.
Phonics Please speak with a member of staff if you have any
Our phonics learning will focus on issues with using either of these apps.
tuning into sounds and developing
our listening skills. The children will @
be introduced to letters and words. IQEEELS’HIN?NZ
sovrniQutdoor Learning
We use the outdoor
area daily to support

Reading children’s development.
Thank you for your support at Please encourage
home with reading. Please independence with
ensure you return your child’s pUtIhooli= ot IpUUing
’ on and taking off shoes
reading packet on a Thursday so and putting on
we can change the books. wellington boots at
home.

Reminders
Please make sure your child has a coat and bag with spare
clothes in everyday. All personal items should be named.
Children should not be bringing toys or teddies to

school please.
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